
 

  



 



 

  



 

 



 

  

Relief efforts include providing basic needs services to individuals and assisting the non-profit agencies that 

serve the most vulnerable residents in our communities. Long-term recovery support may include food and 

rent assistance to help people who have lost employment, case management services, and mental health 

counseling. 

To donate to the United Way’s Northern California Wildfire Relief and Recovery Fund  through the 

Combined Charities Campaign, simply indicate the “Northern California Wildfire Relief and Recovery Fund” 

under the United Way Bay Area section of the pledge form and the amount to be donated. 

If you have any questions regarding make contributions to either of these funds through the Combined 

Charities Campaign, please contact your Department’s Combined Charities Coordinator. 

 

United Way of the Bay Area & 

United Way of the Wine Country 

Relief Fund 

United Way of the Wine Country and United 

Way Bay Area have formed an unprecedented 

partnership to assist the residents and 

community agencies in Sonoma, Napa, Solano, 

Lake, and Mendocino counties through the 

United Ways’ Northern California Wildfire 

Relief and Recovery Fund. This fund will 

provide immediate and long-term recovery 

assistance to North Bay residents affected by 

the wildfires that have spread throughout the 

region. 100% of your gift will go directly to 

relief and recovery efforts. United Way Bay 

Area will absorb all administrative costs for 

handling and processing donations. 

 

100% 

Of Your Gift Will Go Directly To 

Relief and Recovery Efforts 



 

  

The United Way of the Bay Area and the Community Health Charities (Combined Charities 

Federated partners) have both set up funds to aid those impacted by the Northern California 

wildfires.  Donations to either fund will go 100% to those in need and/or local charities aiding 

those in need and will not be assessed an administrative fee.  The following provides a brief 

summary of each of the funds.  

The Community Health Charities Disaster Response Fund has been created to address the needs 

of those affected by recent disasters, particularly in the Northern CA area, the Napa, Sonoma and 

Mendocino County fires. This fund is still being built but it will support American Lung Association, 

local fire charities and mental health charities, to name a few. The fund will support work on the 

long term physical and mental health of those impacted. Community Health Charities is 

committed to improving the health of our communities, especially in times of crisis.  

To donate to Community Heath Charities Disaster Response Fund through the Combined Charities 

Campaign, simply indicate code B13954 and the “Disaster Response Fund” under the Community 

Health Charities section of the pledge form and the amount to be donated. 

If you have any questions regarding make contributions to either of these funds through the Combined 

Charities Campaign, please contact your Department’s Combined Charities Coordinator. 

 

The United Way of the 

Bay Area &  

The Community Health 

Charities 

100% of Your Gift Will Go Directly To Relief and Recovery Efforts 



  

Submit Your Donation Forms early to be included in all upcoming drawings. 



 

  

Wellington Cellars, Glen Ellen 

Martinelli Winery & Vineyards 

VJB Cellars, Kenwood 

Castello di Amorosa 

Hawthorn Suites by Wyndham, 

Napa 

Buena Vista Winery 

Clos Du Val Winery 

Hennessey House B & B 

Chappellet Winery, St. Helena 

Culinary Institute of America 

Trione Vineyards & Winery 

Andaz - Napa 

Jacuzzi Family Vineyard 

Sojourn Cellars 

Hotel Yountville 

Kirin Restaurant, Santa Rosa 

Tahoe Donner 

Scott’s Restaurant 

Kabuki Springs and Spa 

Paradigm Wineries 

Museo Italo Americano 

Perbaccco 

Paradigm Wineries 

Beach Blanket Babylon 

Wind Gap Winery 

Joseph Phelps Vineyards 

Anchor Brewing Co. 

Taj Campton Place 

V Sattui Winery 

Meritage Resort & Spa 

Kozlowski Farms, Forestville 

Boudin Sourdough Bakery 

Amici’s 

Precita Eyes 

Bimbo’s 

Olive Tree Inn Restaurant 

Wilson Artisan Wineries 

Paradigm Wineries 

Red Hen Cantina 

Balletto Vineyards 

Napa Valley Wine Train 

Madrone Estate, Valley of the 

Moon 

 





 



 

  



 

  

 Distribute a campaign brochure and pledge forms to each employee in their 
department 

 Collect completed pledge forms from the employees throughout the campaign  

 Submit pledge forms as are collected 

Your Campaign Coordinator is waiting to Help You 

Your Combined Charities Campaign coordinator can help you start the donation process and help you with any questions 

you may have about making your donation.   

Your Coordinator Will: 

Pledge forms and drawing tickets should be reviewed for complete information, including Employee ID numbers, 

employee signature on pledge forms, and completed information on the back of drawing tickets. After this review, the 

forms are recorded on the “Submittal Sheets” and turned in to: Controller’s Office, Room 316, City Hall. 

All pledge forms and drawing tickets are due before noon, Tuesday, November 8th in order to be eligible for the Final 

Drawing, and for the final tally of department donations to determine placement for the end of campaign award 

categories. 

If you need additional help feel free to contact the Heart of the City Campaign Hotline at (415) 925-2604 or email 
Michelle Clancy. 

Any payroll deduction forms turned in after November 20th may be delayed in processing and result in pledges not 

being withdrawn from paychecks beginning in January. 

Payroll deduction forms can be accepted until December 30, 2017. 

 

http://sfgov.org/sfc/combined-charities                         Follow us on @SF_Combined & combined_charities 

http://sfgov.org/sfc/combined-charities
http://sfgov.org/sfc/combined-charities
mailto:mclancy@maguireinc.com


 
 

   
For more information http://sfgov.org/sfc/combined-charities 
Combined.Charities@sfgov.org 

 

combined_charities 

@SF_Combined 

 

311 Customer Service Center Rose Benkiser Rose.Benkiser@sfgov.org 

Adult Probation LaShaun Williams LaShaun.R.Williams@sfgov.o
rg 

Animal Care & Control  Esperanza Artola Esperanza.Artola@sfgov.org 

Arts Commission Alyssa Ventre Alyssa.Ventre@sfgov.org 

Asian Art Museum Nara Castellano NCastellano@asianart.org 

Assessor/Recorder Nicole Agbayani Nicole.agbayani@sfgov.org 

Board of Appeals Xiomara Mejia Xiomara.Mejia@sfgov.org 

Board of Supervisors Eileen McHugh Eileen.e.McHugh@sfgov.org 

California Academy of Sciences Jenn Fanslow Jfanslow@calacademy.org 

Child Support Services Vilma Argueta Vilma.Argueta@sfgov.org 

City Administrator Joan Lubamersky Joan.Lubamersky@sfgov.org 

City Attorney Teresa 
Rechsteiner 

Teresa.rechsteiner@sfgov.or
g 

City College of San Francisco Elisa Daniels edaniels@ccsf.edu 

Civil Service Commission Lizzette 
Henriquez 

Lizzette.henriquez@sfgov.or
g 

Controller Maura Lane Maura.Lane@sfgov.org 

Convention Facilities  John Noguchi john.noguchi@sfgov.org 

County Clerk Fallon Lim Fallon.Lim@sfgov.org 

Department of Aging & Adult Services Eric Hoberg eric.hoberg@sfgov.org 

Department of Building Inspection Carolyn Jayin Carolyn.Jayin@sfgov.org 

Department of Children Youth & Families Lina Morales Lina.Morales@dcyf.org 

Department of Human Resources Michael Cerles Michael.Cerles@sfgov.org 

Department of Real Estate Rachel Gosienfiao Rachel.Gosiengfiao@sfgov.or
g 

Dept. of Elections Maggie Lau Maggie.Lau@sfgov.org 

Dept. of Emergency Management Jennifer Wong Jennifer.A.Wong@sfgov.org 

Dept. of Public Heath Faye DeGuzman Faye.DeGuzman@sfdph.org 

Dept. of Technology Hao Xie Hao.Xie@sfgov.org 

Dept. of the Environment Megan Kalsman Megan.Kalsman@sfgov.org 

Dept. on the Status of Women Carol Sacco Carol.Sacco@sfgov.org 

District Attorney Tessa King Tessa.King@sfgov.org 

Entertainment Commission Maggie Weiland maggie.weiland@sfgov.org 

Ethics Commission Jennifer Taloa Jen.Taloa@sfgov.org 

Film Commission Armina Brown Armina.Brown@sfgov.org 
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For more information http://sfgov.org/sfc/combined-charities 
Combined.Charities@sfgov.org 

 

combined_charities 

@SF_Combined 

Fine Arts Museums of San Francisco Ramon Williams Rwilliams@famsf.org 

First 5 SF Children & Families Commission Kahala Drain Kahala.Drain@first5sf.org 

Grants for the Arts Kara Owens Kara.Owens@sfgov.org 

GSA/Contract Monitoring Division Rochelle Fretty Rochelle.Fretty@sfgov.org 

Health Service System Seretha Gallaread Seretha.Gallaread@sfgov.org 

Homelessness and Supportive Housing Becky Van Becky.Van@sfgov.org 

Human Rights Commission Lori Gannon Lori.Gannon@sfgov.org 

Human Services Agency Eric Hoberg eric.hoberg@sfgov.org 

Juvenile Probation Carla Lemus Carla.Lemus@sfgov.org 

Library Jennifer 
Fitzgerald 

Jennifer.Fitzgerald@sfpl.org 

Mayor's Budget/Policy Office  John Tucker John.Tucker@sfgov.org 

Mayor's Communications Office John Tucker John.Tucker@sfgov.org 

Mayor's Office of Housing and Community 
Development 

Karen Henderson Karen.Henderson@sfgov.org 

Mayor's Office of Neighborhood Services John Tucker John.Tucker@sfgov.org 

Mayor's Office of Protocol John Tucker John.Tucker@sfgov.org 

Mayor's Office on Disability Nathan Webb Nathan.Webb@sfgov.org 

Medical Examiner's Office Christopher 
Wirowek 

christopher.wirowek@sfgov.
org 

Municipal Transportation Agency Janis Yuen Janis.Yuen@sfmta.com 

Office of Citizen Complaints Sara Maunder Sara.Maunder@sfgov.org 

Office of Civic Engagement & Immigrant Affairs Melissa Chan Melissa.Chan@sfgov.org 

Office of Community Investment and Infrastructure Monica Davis 
Stean 

Monica.Davis@sfgov.org 

Office of Early Care & Education Eric Hoberg Eric.Hoberg@sfgov.org 

Office of Economic & Workforce Development  Armina Brown Armina.Brown@sfgov.org 

Office of Labor Standards Enforcement Angela Chiu Angela.Chiu@sfgov.org 

Office of Small Business Armina Brown Armina.Brown@sfgov.org 

Planning Department Nora Priego Nora.Priego@sfgov.org 

Port of San Francisco Marilyn Yeh Marilyn.Yeh@sfport.com 

Public Defender Angela Auyong Angela.Auyong@sfgov.org 

Public Utilities Commission Verma Walton VWalton@sfwater.org 

Public Works Jeremy Spitz Jeremy.Spitz@sfgov.org 

Purchasing Victoria Falcon Victoria.Falcon@sfgov.org 

Recreation & Park Department Staci White Staci.White@sfgov.org 

Rent Board Jennifer Rakowski Jennifer.Rakowski@sfgov.org 
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Retirement System Alison Johnson alison.johnson@sfgov.org 

San Francisco Fire Department Mindy Talmadge Mindy.Talmadge@sfgov.org  

San Francisco International Airport Martha 
Whetsone 

Martha.Whetstone@flysfo.c
om 

San Francisco Police Department Kimberly Ng Kimberly.A.Ng@sfgov.org 

San Francisco Sheriff Jennifer Collins Jennifer.Collins@sfgov.org 

Treasure Island Kate Austin kate.austin@sfgov.org 

Treasurer/Tax Collector Anna Arevalo anna.arevalo@sfgov.org 

War Memorial Ophelia Butler Ophelia.Butler@sfgov.org 

About Giving to Combined Charities with Payroll Deductions 

Q: How does payroll deduction work? 

A: Donors determine and tell the payroll department on the pledge form how much money will be deducted from 

every paycheck throughout the year. For example, if an employee selects “$20 per pay period” on the pledge form, 

then $20 will be deducted from each of the 26 paychecks, for a total of $520 by year end. The pledge will be 

deducted from paychecks beginning in January and ending the last pay period in December. Charities will begin 

receiving donations in quarterly distributions beginning in May. Please advise donors not to contact the agency of 

their choice prior to May as the charity will have no record of any donation before then. 

Q: What is the advantage of donating via payroll deduction? 

A: It is easier for an employee to have a smaller amount taken out of every paycheck than to write one large check 

for the same amount. In the example above, $520 may be too large an amount to write in one check, where $20 

per pay period is much more manageable. Your pay stub keeps track of your charitable contribution, provides 

proof of your donation and is a reminder to claim a deduction when filing taxes. 

Most important, payroll deduction ensures a consistent and reliable stream of income to the charities throughout 

the year whereas one time gifts do not. This makes it easier for them to budget and plan their annual programs 

and services. This consistent income stream is a main reason why non-profit organizations participate in 

campaigns such as this one. 

Please note: cash contributions are not accepted!  All cash donations will be returned, with the pledge form, to the 

department coordinator. 

For more information visit http://sfgov.org/sfc/faq 

http://sfgov.org/sfc/combined-charities                         Follow us on @SF_Combined & combined_charities 
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